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“We wanted to update everyone regarding our Covid-19 protocols 
for in-person services at Allen AME Church. Although some would like us 
to believe the Covid-19 virus is over and does not pose a threat to our 
society, we know that remaining vigilant about our safety is priority #1.


We understand that some folk will never be comfortable with close 
human interaction without a mask or being amongst the crowd. That is 
okay and your choice to continue to express.


The CDC has noted Maryland as one of the lowest percentages of 
new and existing Covid-19 cases in the U.S. The AME Commission has 
recommended we stay safe but does not require patrons to be masked at 
all times or to maintain 6 feet of distance between one another.


We, at Allen AME Church, are giving you the choice to be masked 
inside our building during in-person services. It is also your choice whether 
you would like to come to the Altar for prayer. We will continue sanitizing 
our surfaces and providing PPE for those who desire.


We will no longer require persons to pre-register for in-person 
services starting April 02, 2023. We will continue to ask that you use the 
Entry and Exit doors to and from the Sanctuary. We also ask that if you do 
not feel well, have a fever or have contracted a virus of any kind, that you 
stay home. Please do not come to in-person services or meetings inside 
the building, as we want to maintain a clean and safe environment for all to 
enjoy.


We thank you for your understanding and patience as we continue to 
navigate what is the new normal."


Joint Board of Trustees & Stewards

Allen AME Church – Baltimore, MD


